
ON-LINE

We are organising a different model of 
‘Week of Accompanied Prayer’ in this 
time of self-isolation, as a means of 
supporting all who feel drawn to 
spending time in prayer, and 
especially those who are self isolating 
or on their own.

If you are interested, whether or not 
you have done anything like this before, 
please do feel free to be in touch to 
find out more.

You are simply encouraged to put aside 
some time each day for prayer. 
Then you will be paired with a Prayer 
Accompanier, who will either phone you, 
or make contact via computer, at the 
same time each day for 20–30 minutes. 
The intention is for you to listen to God 
through praying with scripture and in 
talking and reflecting with your 
Accompanier, who will listen and may 
suggest various scripture passages 
for you to use.

There are limited spaces, so priority will be given to those who are alone, 
or who are self-isolating. If you would like to fnd out more, or to book a place, 
please contact Janet McDonald - 01227 860837 or janet.mcdonald@btinternet.com
by 22 April, with confirmation of places to be sent shortly after this date.

26 April – 2 May 2020


